
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
December 20, 2018 
 
 
Andrea Brown 
1569 S. 76th St. 
West Allis, WI   53214 
 
Subject:   Decision by City of West Allis Administrative Appeals Review Board (AARB) in 

regard to the Appeal of the Dangerous Dog Order for Andrea Brown of 1569 S 76th St. 
  
Dear Andrea Brown: 
 
This letter is to formally notify you of the determination made by the City of West Allis 
Administrative Appeals Review Board (AARB) from its meeting on November 15, 2018 
regarding your appeal.   
 
At the meeting, the Board decided to: 
 

• Uphold the order until June 30, 2019, at which time the appellant will provide an update and 
can request removal of the order upon satisfactory review by the Board 

• Waived the insurance requirement 
• Authorized the City Attorney to work with the Police Department on a satisfactory registration 

fee in lieu of the normal $75 fee 
 
Thank you for the time you took in making your appeal and attending the meeting.  If you have 
any questions, or need further information or clarification, please feel free to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steven A. Braatz, Jr. 
City Clerk 
 
SB:ljr 
 
cc: 
Mayor Devine 
Health Commissioner 
City Attorney 
Police Department  


